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Dear Colleagues, 

The agency is working hard to finalize the development of the Online 
TASFA. Unfortunately, the�product’s�2023-2024 release is delayed. To ensure 
students can maximize financial aid funding, we are encouraging students to complete 
the paper TASFA starting on October 1, 2022. 

Extending the Online TASFA timeline will enable us to provide adequate training to 
educators, students, and families and improve data transmission with institutions. 

In the meantime, we are working to ensure students and institutions have a high-
quality experience with the online TASFA by doing extensive testing both internally 
and externally. We also are planning outreach to support educators, students, and their 
families when the product launches. 

As we work to finalize the Online TASFA, we will alert stakeholders of new release 
dates and other milestones. For institutions that have their own Online TASFA, we will 
reach out to you individually to discuss what this means for you this year. 
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